NAPRA ANORP

National Association of Pharmacy Regulatory Authorities ®
Association nationale des organismes de réglementation de la pharmacie

1800 - 130 rue Albert Street
Ottawa, ON K1P 5G4

613-569-9658
613-569-9659
www.napra.ca

June 4, 2021

Canadian Pharmacy Technicians Educators Association

Re: Draft Principles of Professionalism in Pharmacy Practice

Professionalism is a fundamental component in the delivery of quality healthcare. Recognizing the importance of a
strong culture of professionalism, the National Association of Pharmacy Regulatory Authorities (NAPRA), along with
pharmacy professionals and pharmacy stakeholders from across the country, have developed draft principles of
professionalism. These principles, applicable to all who work and contribute to the profession of pharmacy,
represent the first steps towards enhancing the culture of professionalism in pharmacy practice. A comprehensive
paper on the topic of the culture of professionalism in pharmacy has been written and is available for background
reading. More information can also be found on the NAPRA website at https://napra.ca/news-notices/public-
consultation-principles-professionalism

The NAPRA Culture of Professionalism Working Group invites all pharmacy professionals, pharmacy stakeholders,
and members of the public to provide feedback on the draft Principles of Professionalism, using this link. We also
invite you to assist us by sharing this information and these documents as widely as possible.

The consultation process will be open between June 4, 2021 and August 3, 2021.

We sincerely appreciate your input on this important topic and thank you in advance for taking the time to provide
feedback. Should you have any further questions or concerns regarding this matter, please contact us via email at
professionalism@napra.ca

Sincerely,

Elizabeth Kozyra, B.Sc.(Hon), B.Sc.(Pharm), Pharm.D., RPh

Pharmacy Practice Specialist / Spécialiste de I’exercice de la pharmacie
National Association of Pharmacy Regulatory Authorities (NAPRA)
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Alberta College of Pharmacy

Canadian Armed Forces — Pharmacy Services Division
College of Pharmacists of British Columbia

College of Pharmacists of Manitoba

New Brunswick College of Pharmacists
Newfoundland and Labrador Pharmacy Board
Government of the Northwest Territories
Nova Scotia College of Pharmacists
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Ontario College of Pharmacists
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Prince Edward Island College of Pharmacy
Saskatchewan College of Pharmacy Professionals
Community Services — Government of Yukon
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